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Holy Spirit Parish 
Mission Statement 

 
 

We come together as a diverse and welcoming 
community to glorify, praise, and give thanks to God in Christ 
Jesus.  Inspired by God’s Word and the Eucharist, we go forth 
to serve the needs of our parish and the extended community. 
 

 We are called through the Holy Spirit to spread the 
Gospel message and reach out to the poor and oppressed. We 
are committed to know, understand, and love each other as 
members of Christ’s body. 

MASS INTENTIONS 

Sunday, 19 September 2021  
10:30 am 

25TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
Leslie DeBrossard 

Wednesday, 22 September 2021 
6:30 pm                         

WEEKDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  
Kim Tutstone 

Sunday, 26 September 2021  
10:30 am 

26TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
The People of Holy Spirit Parish 

Saturday,  25 September 2021 
4:00 pm 

26TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
David Holly 

Saturday, 18 September 2021 
4:00 pm 

25TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
The People of Holy Spirit Parish 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

09/19/21 William R. Dillard  

09/20/21 John Price  

09/21/21 Gloria Foster  

09/22/21 Helen Collier  

09/23/21 Lawrence Collier  

09/24/21 Sofia Fasone Jacob Traylor 

09/25/21 Maria Hanan  

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL ELECTIONS 
 

Ballots for the Parish Pastoral Council election are at the 
church entrances, as well as on the church website.  Vot-
ing will take place through September 26th.  You may 
vote for up to four of the sixteen candidates.  If you vote 
for more than four candidates, your ballot will be invalid. 
 

The four members who receive the highest number of 
votes will be elected and begin a three-year term on the 
council in October.  You may place the ballot in the col-
lection basket, mail it to the church, slide it through the 
mail slot, or complete it online through our website.  

PSR 
PARISH SCHOOL OF RELIGION 

 

The first class is on Saturday, October 9th.  Registration 
forms are available in church and on the website.  That 
same registration form can be used for the First Com-
munion and Confirmation classes. 
 

Pre-K, Kindergarten and First Grade will meet in person 
in the parish center.  All the other grades will meet virtu-
ally, as we did last year.  Please note that this year class 
will be held twice a month through most of the school 
year.  A full schedule for the year is posted on our web-
site. 
 

The PSR teachers are in the process of contacting the 
families to confirm the students’ participation in the clas-
ses this year.  If you have not heard from a teacher, please 
let us know at the parish office.  If you have not yet sub-
mitted a registration form, please do so as soon as possi-
ble. 

RESPECT LIFE MONTH 
 

Please read Bishop Malesic’s message inserted in this 
week’s bulletin.  October is Respect Life Month. 

ONLINE GIVING 
 

If you are not contributing electronically, but would like 
to start,  please visit the Online Giving link on our parish 
website, or contact the office.  It is secure, convenient, 
and easy. 

Thank you for providing corrections to the birthday and anniversary 
lists, and making us aware of omissions.  Please contact the church 
office with the information. 



The Twenty-fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 19 September 2021 

Sunday Wis 2:12, 17-20; Jas 3:16-4:3; Mk 9:30-37 

Monday Ezr 1:1-6; Lk 8:16-18 

Tuesday Eph 4:1-7, 11-13; Mt 9:9-13 

Wednesday Ezr 9:5-9; Lk 9:1-6 

Thursday Hg 1:1-8; Lk 9:7-9 

Friday Hg 2:1-9; Lk 9:18-22 

Saturday Zec 2:5-9, 14-15a; Lk 9:43b-45 

Sunday Nm 11:25-29; Jas 5:1-6; Mk 9:38-43, 45, 47-48 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 

THE CLEVELAND CATHOLIC  
WOMEN’S CONFERENCE 

 

The Cleveland Catholic Women’s Conference is dedicat-
ed to enriching the lives of women as they are inspired to 
grow in relationship with the Lord and each other.  The 
conference will be held on Saturday, October 9th from 
9:00 am to 4:00 pm at the Hilton Garden Inn Mayfield, 
700 Beta Drive in Mayfield Village.  Inspired by St. 
Faustina, the theme of this year’s conference is “Divine 
Mercy: The More a Soul Trusts, The More It Will Re-
ceive.” The cost is $45 per person ($25 for students, free 
for religious). To register and for more information vis-
it clecatholicwomen.org 

 

SUNDAY GRIEF SUPPORT 
 

You are invited to join a Grief Support Group today at 
3:00 pm.  The meeting is in-person at Calvary Cemetery.  
There is also an option to attend a virtual meeting at 5:00 
pm.  For more information or to register to attend a ses-
sion, please contact Rhonda Abrams at 216-930-4866 or 
rabrams@clecem.org. 

PRAISE DANCE CLASSES 
 

Are you interested in being part of the Holy Spirit praise 
dance team?  If so, you are invited to participate in a se-
ries of four classes beginning this Thursday, September 
23rd at 7:00 pm.  All ages, both females and males are 
invited to participate.   If you have questions, please con-
tact Penny Croom at 216-630-7277.  

RESOURCES AVAILABLE  
 

HOLY SPIRIT CHURCH HUNGER CENTER 
 

The Hunger Center is not currently serving hot meals,  
but the center does have non-perishable food items, 
fresh produce and personal hygiene products.  The dis-
tribution is on Tuesdays from 4:00 - 5:00 pm.  
 
 

THEA BOMAN CENTER 
 

If you or someone you know is in need, the Thea Bow-
man Center’s food pantry is distributing bags of food 
and boxed lunches as takeout on Saturdays from 10:00 
am - Noon.  The center is located at 11901 Oakfield 
Avenue, Cleveland. 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

The Thea Bowman Center is holding a virtual benefit 
October 7th, 8th and 9th.  You can find out more and do-
nate at theabowmancenter.org/donate.  The following  
restaurants will donate a percentage of their proceeds 
from take-out dinners on October 9th:  Beckham’s B&M 
Bar-B-Que (North Randall), J. Pistone One World Mar-
ket & Café, Pearl Asian Kitchen and Picnic Hill Market 
Café (who hopes you will order on October 7th).   

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 

Seeds of Literacy is seeking volunteers to tutor adults 
pursuing the GED.  You do not need to be a career edu-
cator to tutor at Seeds.  Training is provided and ongoing 
professional development is offered.  For further infor-
mation contact Christine Lee, Volunteer Coordinator, at 
216-661-7950 x115  or  emai l  volunteer-
ing@seedsofliteracy.org. 

THANK YOU 
 

Following last weekend’s Missionary Cooperation Ap-
peal, we received this gracious note: 
 

“On behalf of the Mission Helpers, thank you 
for your support of our missionary work 
throughout the United States and Latin Ameri-
ca. Your kindness, generosity and prayers are 
greatly appreciated by all the Mission Helpers of 
the Sacred Heart and by me. Be assured of our 
prayers for you and your loved ones.” 
 

Gratefully, Sr. Elizabeth Langmead, MHSH 

SISTERS OF NOTRE DAME ANNUAL  
BBQ & BOUTIQUE 

 

The Sisters of Notre Dame annual BBQ & boutique is 
back.  The event will take place on Sunday, September 
26th from noon - 5:00 pm at 13000 Auburn Rd., Chardon.  
Chicken dinners are $15.00. 



PRAY FOR OUR PARISHIONERS IN THE MILITARY: 

Saundra Clark Mario Williams                             Maurice Williams Steven Rau                                 

Joshua Sánchez Dennis Ross, II                        Uchechi Onwuanaibe Sadé Powers-Morgan  

COLLECTION  

12 September 2021 — online contributions   $2,670.00 

12 September 2021 — envelope contributions   $4,031.00 

Missionary Cooperative Appeal total   $431.00 

Ministries of Mercy — online contributions   $100.00 

Ministries of Mercy —  envelope contributions   $326.00 

Ministries of Mercy total   $426.00 

Thank you so much for your continuous support! 

Missionary Cooperative Appeal — envelope contributions   $431.00 

Sunday collection total  $6,701.00 

Missionary Cooperative Appeal — online contributions   $0.00 

 

PRAY FOR OUR BROTHERS AND SISTERS 
 
 

If you or members of your family are admitted to the hospital and would like to be visited and remembered in prayer, please notify the parish office.  If you are unable to attend Mass 
and want to receive a visit from the pastor or deacons, please contact the parish office. 

 

Let us always pray for our sick and shut-in parishioners. In particular, please remember in prayer: 
 

Rochelle Larkin-Carr Estella Fortson Catherine Powell Amanda Lewis Rosie Bridges 

Jewell Gardner Henry & Kay Tucker Carrie Aaron John P. Jones, Jr. Maxine & Shelby Friend 

Calvin Singleton, Sr. Marvin Young Richard Bass Wendy Lewis Shirley Liston 

Roger & Connie Raines Jesse & Jessica Carr Demateress Richards Jean & Len Rosky Jerry Freeman 

Rosemarie McBride Fletcher & Delores Posey Gerri Fracasso Lou Lorenzo Bill & Monica Starks 

Vera Payne Pauline Reed Catherine Wilson Tammy Larkin Bettina & Horace Bowling 

Beverly Jordan Marian Mauldin Marlene Land Maria Hanan Patricia Polk 

Carmen Whaley Don Miller Denise Curry Patricia Pendleton Lisa Lorenzo 

Edith Richardson Allyssa Brand-Bey Theresa Talbott Walter Malcomb Thelma Arnold 

Helen Collier Reaver Jones Margaret Luton Daniel Jefferson Isaac King, Sr. 

Sr. Kathleen McCafferty, SND Della Powell Sandra Cummings Sharm Starks Tyrone  & Terry Lester 

Lucille Mahone Raman Belinson Maureen Belinson Linda E. Williams Horace Reese 

Doris St. Clair Ruby Fett Eunice & Jesse Smiley D.D. Ward -Warden Jonathan Traylor 

Kiana Pearson Mildred Jackson Star Lewandowski Cole Whaley Alanna King 

Clementine Jefferson Cordell Curry    

Please silence all cellular phones and other electronic devices prior to the beginning of our liturgies. 

If you decide that it is no longer necessary for your name to appear on this list because your condition has improved, please contact the parish office. 

  

 Like us on Facebook 

CATHOLIC CEMETERIES ASSOCIATION  
 

During October, the month dedicated to praying the ro-
sary, the Catholic Cemeteries Association invites families 
to participate in a half-mile walking rosary in honor of 
departed loved ones.  For those who cannot walk, and in 
case of rain, the rosary will also be prayed indoors. The 
service includes a candle-lighting ceremony in remem-
brance of the departed.  You can also honor your depart-
ed loved ones on the online “In Remembrance” 
wall.  Please submit names by September 30th: 
Rhonda/216-930-4866, (rabrams@clecem.org), or 
h t t p s : / / w w w . c l e c e m . o r g / E v e n t s /
WalkToRemember.aspx  


